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2nd July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 9th July, Jaguar Class are scheduled to visit Norwich.  There are two main parts to the day:  

• a trampoline session at High Altitude 

• picnic in the cathedral grounds 

• history walk  
This trip will take place within normal school hours.  
 
There is a voluntary contribution of £18.00 required to cover the cost of the visit. On this occasion the 
school is subsidising the cost of the visit substantially. We must state that if an adequate amount of 
voluntary donations are not received the trip may not be able to go ahead.  If your child is in receipt of 
pupil premium funding there is a reduced voluntary contribution. As always please pay via the ParentMail 
app, this system will also ask you to confirm consent for your child to participate. 
 
Costings: 
High Altitude - £375 
Transport - £215 
Number of pupils attending – 21 
Cost per pupil - £28.10 
Voluntary donation per pupil £18.00 

 
Your child will need to wear school uniform, comfortable shoes/trainers for walking in, bring a packed 
lunch and plenty of water to drink.  
 
If you wish to order a school packed lunch please email the office on office@foulshamprimary.org.uk with 
your choice of filling (ham, tuna or cheese). These will be pre-ordered. Do not order via Pupil Asset on this 
occasion. 
 
This is set to be a fun day, full of new learning experiences. Please contact the school office if you have any 
further questions.  
  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
Mrs Bourner and Mrs Lound  
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